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SUNDAYS (9-10 AM)
"A Walk Through the Bible "

meets in the Chapel and via zoom
Zoom Id: 881 6289 5978 pass: 202408

FMI: Jan Lee 302-632-1867

Nazarene Quarterly, meets in the Church
FMI: Arlene Griffin 302-423-8103

SUNDAYS (6-7 PM)
Youth Group for 6th - 12th grade.

Meets in the Chapel
 FMI: Seth & Kaitlynn Pettit 302-632-5146

TUESDAYS (1-3 PM):
Grief Share meets in the Church

FMI: Dee Waud 302-535-8857

TUESDAYS (7-8 PM): 
 Ironheads meets in the Chapel

FMI: Joel DeHaven 302-222-9172

 WEDNESDAYS (5:30-7 PM):
Life in the Living Room meets in the Chapel 

FMI: Jocelyn Tice 302-724-0204

 WEDNESDAYS (6-7 PM):
 Caravan

School-aged kids meets in the Church
FMI: Mary Barlow 302-222-6127 

THURSDAYS (10-11:30 AM): 
Women's Bible Study 

We are studying the book of Luke.
FMI: Kathy Swindell 757-403-0012 

SATURDAYS (8-9:30 AM): 
Men's Breakfast meets @

Mike and Mel's in Wyoming
FMI: Bruce Cale 302-670-7449

PRAYER NEEDS:
Please continue to pray for: Chuck Bernard,

Barbara Costella, Phyllis Sparks, Sue and

Gordon, and Richard, for physical healing 

Pray for our friends and family who need Christ.
Our missionaries. 

If you have a prayer need that you would  like to
have included on the prayer chain,  please fill out
the connection card, use the QR code or contact
Pastor Kay Lynn at 302-242-7372
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The Cross Church of the Nazarene
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PRAYER CHAIN:
If you are interested in being a part of the prayer chain  
please contact  Pastor Kay Lynn Bright @ (302)242-7372 

Praises & Prayers

Connect.              Groups



Would you like to sign up for
weekly Missions prayer

request?  Scan the QR code 

sermon notes

 “Additional Areas”

Tithes and Offerings
At the Cross we take an offering 
as part of worship. Other ways to 
give: use the QR code, or give 
online at
https://thecrossofdover.churchcenter.com
/giving. 

welcome
We are so happy you joined us today! Here at
The Cross we want to be a safe and
welcoming community for all to belong; to
promote, model, and provide opportunities
for authentic relationships; to inspire, invite,
and challenge the development of faith and
closer relationships with Jesus; and to invest
in and value servant leaders.

NAZARENE MISSIONS INTERNATIONAL

Pray for the people and places that you
hear or read about in the news but are
unfamiliar with. There may be Nazarenes
there who need your prayers.
Pray that the Holy Spirit would keep you
sensitive to the many participants in his
plans for "Additional Areas"—those who
send and those who receive our sent ones
as bearers of his Good News.

Praise the Lord that he is already behind
closed doors, bringing together those who
can share his love in difficult contexts.
Praise God for the faithful workers who
must discretely share their faith and
extend Christ’s love in their communities.

Ladies Connection
Group

Thursday mornings at 10:00am The
Ladies Bible study looks at a video
series and a book, Luke: Gut Level
Compassion. Feel free to order a
book on your own or talk to Kathy
Swindell about getting a book.

Africa, Asia-Pacific, Eurasia, Mesoamerica, 
South America, USA/Canada Regions

Coming this October! 
Watch for details.

Caravan has
begun!

Wednesday evenings
at 6pm. See Mary

Barlow for details!


